
 

CROSBY SCHOOL FULLY RECOGNISES ITS RESPONSIBILITIES FOR SAFEGUARDING AND PROMOTING THE HEALTH AND WELL-BEING OF ALL THE CHILDREN IN ITS CARE 
 

CHILDREN’S ABSENCES FROM SCHOOL ARE AUTHORISED ONLY IN EXCEPTIONAL CIRCUMSTANCES. CONSENT MUST BE SOUGHT BEFORE YOU TAKE YOUR CHILD OUT 
OF SCHOOL. 

CROSBY PRIMARY SCHOOL - APRIL 2024 
 

If you have any queries about anything please ask 
Phone 01724 844216 or email  

admin.crosbyprimary@northlincs.gov.uk  

Welcome to the April edition of our monthly newsletter. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Welcome back to the summer term.  I cannot believe that we are 
in the final term of the year!  We have lots going on as usual this 
term.   
 
Please read the rest of the newsletter to find out more! 
 
Warmest Wishes, Sarah Buckley, Headteacher 

 
 

On Thursday 25 April, the Dental Nurses are visiting school to apply the second application (or 
the first for some children) of fluoride polish.  
 
This will be for those Year 1 children with parental consent. 

Dental Nurses 

 

 

Our next Coffee and Catch up is Friday 26 April at 8.30am.  

We have invited  “With Me In Mind” to the session.   

With Me in Mind are made up of a wide variety of staff with different  

professional backgrounds. This includes; Mental Health Nurses, Social workers,  

Interpersonal Psychotherapists, Cognitive Behaviour Psychotherapist and Educational Mental Health Practitioners. 

They offer support  to children, young people and their families. 

 

There will be cakes and drinks available, please  bring younger siblings along too.   

Mrs Smolinska, our English as an Additional Language Teacher, will be there too, to  support 

any parents.  Her home language is Polish, jej językiem ojczystym jest polski, Jeśli chcesz coś 

przedyskutować, będzie tam, aby porozmawiać z Tobą od 8:30 rano, if you would like to  

discuss something she will be there to talk to you from 8.30am. 

Coffee and Catch Up  

Phonics Party for Year 1 Parents!! 
 
On Thursday 25th April at 9am all Year One parents are invited to attend a 
short phonics party.  This is to provide information about the upcoming 
phonics screening checks and how you can help your child at home.  
 
There will be cakes, drinks and balloons!  

mailto:admin.crosbyprimary@northlincs.gov.uk
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Information 

Red Nose Day 
 
Red Nose Day has been a huge success and we raised a 

massive £357.02!! 

 
Thank you for supporting this worthy cause, by  
purchasing a badge, a red nose or bringing in a coin. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Robin Hoods Bay Trip  

*Reminder* We have an exciting trip to Robin Hoods Bay in  Autumn 
term 2024 for children who are currently in Year 4/5.   
 
You still have time to sign your child up, to do so please log on to 
ParentPay (if you have forgotten your log in details, please contact 
the office). 
 
To secure your place, a £10 non refundable deposit needs to be 
paid.  The rest of the payments can be made in instalments.   
Anyone who is in receipt of benefit related free school meals can use some, or all of their pupil premium visit fund. 
 

https://crosbyprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Robin-Hoods-Bay24.pdf 

School Lunches  

From September 2024 the cost of a school lunch will be increasing by 30p. 

Crosby Primary School will subsidise  some of the cost of this by 20p,  leaving 

just  a 10p increase for parents to pay. 

So  from September the daily cost of a school lunch will be  £2.60 per child, per day. 

Swimming Lessons for Year 4  
 
Swimming lessons are on a Tuesday morning for Year 4 pupils, 
here are the dates:  
 

   May:   14th, 21st,  
   June:   4th, 11th, 18th, 25th  
   July:    2nd and 9th.  
 
Please remember to send your child to school with their swimming costume and towel on these days. 

https://crosbyprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Robin-Hoods-Bay24.pdf
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Health Information  

Measles  

Click here: 

for information about the Parent Plus 

eClinic app 

A polite request, please do not send your children to school wearing perfumes or 
aftershave. Fragrances can cause allergic reactions such as rashes, trigger asthma and 
wheezing and can cause headaches and dizziness.   
 
Some people are more sensitive than others to perfumes and scented products, so for 
the well-being of students and teachers alike, please help us to maintain a safe   
environment for all.   Thank you for  understanding. 

https://camhs.rdash.nhs.uk/north-lincolnshire/getting-advice/north-lincolnshire-eclinic/
https://camhs.rdash.nhs.uk/north-lincolnshire/getting-advice/north-lincolnshire-eclinic/
https://camhs.rdash.nhs.uk/north-lincolnshire/getting-advice/north-lincolnshire-eclinic/
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Pastoral Corner  

Family Hubs sessions taking place from April to June.  
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Pastoral Corner 

As part of  North Lincolnshire  
Family Hub, there is  a free app, 
Easy Peasy. 
 
Get EasyPeasy parenting tips and 
activities, personalised for you and 
your 0-5 year old, from the playful 
community of parents, practitioners, 
and early years experts.  

To access this please download the 
app or use the QR code. 

  

School closes pm 
 

School re-opens am 

Summer half term Friday 24th May 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer  Friday 19th July 2024  

Autumn Term  Wednesday 4th September 2024 

School Term Dates 
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Attendance 

19th April 2024      Dragonfly         100% 
28th March 2024     Hedgehog         100% 
22nd March 2024    Dragonfly, Mouse ,Willow  98% 
15th March 2024     Dragonfly         97%  
8th March 2024     Owl              97% 
1st March 2024     Dragonfly          98%  
23rd February 2024   Falcon            97% 
9th February 2024     Hawk and Owl        97% 
2nd February 2024    Hedgehog, Oak       97% 
26th January 2024     Hedgehog          98% 
19th January 2024     Eagle            96% 
12th January 2024     Squirrel           99% 
15th December 2023    Owl             96% 

 

 8th December 2023  Pine            97% 
 1st December 2023    Rabbit, Eagle       96% 
 24th November 2023  Falcon, Willow         98% 
 17th November 2023  Eagle, Hedgehog     98% 
 10th November 2023   Ash, Willow       98% 
 3rd November 2023   Owl           95%  
 20th October 2023   Dragonfly, Rabbit, Owl 97% 
 13th October 2023   Owl           97% 
 6th October 2023    Rabbit          98% 
 29th September 2023 Dragonfly        98% 
 22nd September 2023 Pine           99% 
 15th September 2023 Badger          97% 
 8th September 2023  Squirrel         97% 
  

Best Class Attendance winners - well done! 

25 April 2024 Dental Nurses to see Year 1 children to apply fluoride polish  

25 April 2024 at  9.00am Phonics Party for Year 1 Parents 

26 April 2024 at   8.30am Coffee and Catch Up:  “With me in Mind” will be attending 

w/c 13 May 2024 SATS week—Year 6 pupils 

17 May 2024 at 8.30am Coffee and Catch up  

7 June 2024 at 8.30am Coffee and Catch up 

w/c 17.6.24  Eid Parties—date and time to be confirmed 

27 June 2024 Summer Fair 

w/c 1 July and 8 July 2024 Bikeability Year 5, dates and times to be confirmed nearer the time 

2 July 2024 Sports Day: Reception classes and Year 3/4  

3 July 2024 Sports Day:  Year 1/2 and Year 5/6  

5 July 2024 at 8.30am Coffee and Catch up 

12 July 2024  Leavers’ Assembly/Party 

Spring Term Diary Dates  

100% Attendance  Awards 

In our celebration assembly we had the pleasure of awarding lots of 100% attendance badges:  
 
 93 children received a badge for 100% attendance for the Spring Term 
 72 children received a bronze badge as it was their first term of full attendance 
 21 children received a silver badge for having 100% attendance in Autumn and Spring term 
 
 A huge well done to these children who came to school every day. 


